TOPIC:
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

Unitep INDEPENDENT ScHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

Donations

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _ December 14, 2011

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be
attached to minutes.

The following are donations ever $1000

1.

Salvador Garcia Middle School Cheerleaders Club received a donation of $1,296,00 from parents of the
cheerleader club.

The following are donations under $1000

1.
2.

Nk

Kazen Elementary School received a donation of $766.18 from the Kazen Elem. PTC.
Kazen Elementary School received a donation of a gently used GE white refrigerator with an estimated value of
$750.00 from Ms. Rosa Lambreton, 2 grade teacher.
United South High School Auto Body Club received a donation of $350.00 from Rocio Moore.
Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Danzerettes received a donation of $75.00 from Julio Enterprises, LLC.
Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School 2™ Grade received a donation of $30.00 from LHCT Training Center.
United South High School Student Activity received a donation of $500.00 from Consuelo C. Kickbusch.
UISD Parental Involvement Office received the following donations for the Parent Festival.

Home Music System from Judge Oscar O. Martinez valued at $50.00

Microwave Oven from Judge Oscar O. Martinez valued at $50.00

Ten $10.00 gift cards from Fuddruckers for a total of $100.00

Leyendecker Construction - $300.00

Ten tutoring sessions from Limitless Learning Center valued at $200.00

One Weedend Stay at La Posada valued at $300.00

Beauty Products frem D’Fernys Beauty Salon valued at $200.00

Grand Total: $ 4,967.18

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other
Revenues, Grants from Private Sources




12-07-'11 1@:58 FROM- T-912 PO02/002 F-435

FOR CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From: Raul Nuno, Principal ‘P

Date: 11-28-2011

Re: Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Salvador
*Garcia Middle School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on

the agenda for the next board meeting for approval:

Parents of the Cheerleader Club members for donating a total of
$1,296.00 to the Cheerleader Club.

Salvador Garcia Middle would like to thank all the cheerleader parents for
their generosity and their support of our cheer students at SGMS.

Thank you.

Salvador Garcia Middle Schaol
) Raul Nuiio, Principal
499 Pesia Drive ® Rio Bravo, Texas 75046 ® (956) 473-5000 @ Fax (956) 473-5099



._.'To Mr RobertoJ Santos, Supermtendent
 From: M. Arambula, Prme.palfml.,) |
Ref Donatlons Received '

Date: 11/30/11

- Our school has received some generous donanons from the follovnng people/group
that benefits our school, students, 4md faculty :

Bonatlons réceived:

A Money Order for the. amount of $766. 18 received from the Kazen Elementary
P.T.C. orgamzatmn (Attached is the copy) Funds were. deposited into the campus '

student act1v1ty account.

A gently used General Electric double door white refrlgerator recelved from Ms.
Rosa Lambreton-2" grade teacher at Kazen Elementary. Thé refrigerator has been
_installed in the teachers’ lounge area. = Estimated value - ¥ 713502

A. Kazen Elementary- Schiool
Maria H. Arémbula-Ruiz, Principal :
9620 Albany Dr* Laredo, Texas 78045  (956) 473-4200 * Fax. (956) 473-4299




FOR CHOREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

To: Roberto J. Santos, Superintey

From: David R. Canales, Principal
Subject: Donation
Date: November 17, 2011

The United South High School Auto Body Club has received the following donation:
ROCIEIMOOTE. .. ceeieeee e e e ans R $350.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by
the board.

The United South High School Auto Body Club is very appreciative to the above-mentioned
organization for the generous donation.

United South High School

David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredp, Texas 78046 @ (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-5599



emorandum

To: ' Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date: 11/15/2011

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month of November:

Julio Enterprises LL.C — $75.00 Donation for Danzerette’s

LHC ZT.:TIjaining Center - $30.00 Donation for 2™ Grade

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

C().IpliéifSéntos BRenavides School Student Activity Club and Campus Activity Club greatly
appreciates the above-mentioned organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




To:

From:

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Superintendent

Roberto J. Santos, Superin /hde @

David R. Canales, Princip

Donation

Subject:

November 16, 2011

Date:

Consuelo C. Kickbusch
Parenting Meeting

The United South High School Student Activity has received the following donation:

$ 500.00

........................................................

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by

the board.
The United South High School Student Activity is very appreciative to the above-mentioned

organization for the generous donation.

United South High School

David R. Canales, Principal
4001 Ave. Los Presidentes ®Laredo, Texas 78046 ® (956) 473-5400 ® Fax (956) 473-559%



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Ms. Sandra Alvarez Del Castillo
Executive Director, Campus Intervention

FOR CHILDREN

Board of Trystees September 19, 2011
Judd Gilpin
President . . . . .
District 7 United Independent School District — Parent Involvement Office is making
Juan Roberto Rarirez preparations for the annual Parent _lj“e_stival. The: Festival is scheduled to be held on
Vlcgi:trr?idsent Saturday, November 5, 2011 at United South High School.
R'Card°;';‘c"r‘§;:r3d”g“ez We are inviting our corporate friends to join us in our efforts by contributing
District 2 merchandise, gift certificates or other donatlons towards providing incentives to the
Ricardo Molina, Sr. parents
Parliamentarian
District 1 .
= We hope we can count on your help. Please call the Parent Involvement Office in
e oo order to schedule a time that we may pick up your donation. Thank you in advance
District 3 for your support.
Juan Antonlo Molina, Jr.
prermber If you have any questions or wish to schedule a time to pick up your donation please

call me at 473-6452.

Javier Montemayor, Jr.
Member

District 3 Sincerely,

%M«W

Campus Interventlon Coordlnator/Par al Involvement

Business/Corporation: \) U &0@; 'OS Loy O . MDLV"{'\‘ nez
Contact Person: V dma wa‘h' néez
Address: 508 L-l Y\O\e\ﬂ woD ()rL

Laredo, Tx. 78045
Phone Number: 1a4 - Hoop or 14y -2679

Ttem(s) Donated: 'H‘DMﬁ— Musi e S ] ke Vahad e So0°°

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Expiration Date:

201 Lindenwood Prive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219 4410 State Hwy 359 — Laredo, Texas 78043

Facsimile: (956} 728-8631 956 473-6452 - Fax 956 473-2094 — email: estelag@uisd.net




UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

; . .

Ms. Sandra Alvarez Del Castillo
Executive Director, Campus Intervention

FOR CHILDREN

Board of Trustees - September 19, 2011
Judd Gilpin
President . . e : :
District 7 United Independent School District — Parent Involvement Office is making
Juan Roberto Ramirez preparations for the annual Parent Festival. The Festival is scheduled to be held on
Vicgi;rreigtid;nt ‘ Saturday, November 5, 2011 at United South High School.
R‘Card";':‘ccr‘;’;;zdr‘g”ez We are inviting our corporate friends to join us in our efforts by contributing
District 2 merchandise, gift certificates or other donations towards providing incentives to the
Ricardo Malina, Sr. parents-
Parliamentarian
District 1 i
= We hope we can count on your help.- Please call the Parent Involvement Office in
Pat Campas order to schedule a time that we may pick up your donation. Thank you in advance
District 3 for your support. ' -
Juan Antonia Molina, Jr.
gf;';’:gf; If you have any questions or wish to schedule a time to pick up your donation please

call me at 473-6452.

Javier Montemayor, Ir,
Member

District 5 Sincerely,

Gitelrn delesGJanga

Campus Intervention Coordinator/Parental Involvement

Business/Corporation: ju_&ﬁ@ OSW O MD/V’HV\Q 2
Contact Person: \JQ)W ‘\W’h néz "’TV%SW
Address: 60 % L‘ n d enw OOd

Laredo, Tx, 7804 5
Phone Number: (l 24 - Horb  or \4U -2k g
Raberto 1. Santos

Superintendent Ttem(s) Donated: M\ oL UL OV% Ya M gﬂ 50 bt

Expiration Date:

201 Lindenwoad Drive R
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219 4410 State Hwy 359 — Laredo, Texas 78043

Facsimile: (356) 728-8691 956 473-6452 - Fax 956 473-2094 — email: estelag@nisd.net




FOR CHILDREN

UISD Board of Trustees

Pat Campos
President
District 3

Juan Antonic Molina, Jr.
Vice President
District 4

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Secretary
District 6

Ricardo Mollna, Sr.
Parliamentarian
District 1

Ricardo Rodriguez
Member
District 2

William B. Johnson
Member
District 5

Judd Gilpin
Member
District 7

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Central Office

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 47/3-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Elia M. Juarez
Executive Director of Federal and
State Compensatory Programs

October 11, 2010

United Independent School District — Federal Programs Department is
making preparations for the annual Parent Festival. The Festival is scheduled
to be held on Saturday, November 13, 2010 at United High School (Main
Campus).

We are inviting our corporate friends to join us in our efforts by contributing
merchandise, gift certificates or other donations towards providing incentives
to the parents.

We hope we can count on your help. Please call the Federal Programs Office
in order to schedule a time that we may pick up your donation. Thank you in
advance for your support. '

If you have any questions or wish to schedule a time to pick up your donation
please call me or Ms. Belinda Hernandez at 473-6452.

Sincerely,

Federal Programs Coordinator/Parental Involvement

Business/Corporation: £ ;5, J//ru ¢ K e 5
Contact Person: ﬁ_ﬁ (//M_./a, c&-,\_;u/ <5

Address:
Laredo, Tx. 7804
Phone Number: or
Item(s) Donated: /2 Gt wrd P & 2.’ J(A.UA
Expiration Date: b~

Office of Federal Programs
201 Lindenwood Dr. — Laredo, Texas 78045
956 473-6452 - Fax 956 473-6422 — email: estelag(@uisd.net



FOR CHIEDREN

UISD Board of Trustees

Pat Campos
President
District 3

Juan Antonio Mollna, .
Vice President
District 4

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Secretary
District 6

Ricardo Melina, Sr.
Patliamentarian
District 1

Ricardo Rodriguez
Member
District 2

Willlam B. Johnson
Member
District 5

Judd Glipin
Member
District 7

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Cenfral Office

201 Lindenwood Prive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimite: (956) 728-8691

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

[

Elia M. Juarez
Executive Director of Federal and
State Compensatory Programs

October 11, 2010

United Independent School District -- Federal Programs Department is
making preparations for the annual Parent Festival. The Festival is scheduled
to be held on Saturday, November 13, 2010 at United High School (Main
Campus).

We are inviting our corporate friends to join us in our efforts by contributing
merchandise, gift certificates or other donations towards providing incentives
to the parents.

We hope we can count on your help. Please call the Federal Programs Office
in order to schedule a time that we may pick up your donation. Thank you in
advance for your support. '

If you have any questions or wish to schedule a time to pick up your donation
please call me or Ms. Belinda Hernandez at 473-6452.

Sincerely,

%Wm}w

Federal Programs Coordinator/Parental Involvement

Business/Corporation: Z ’ 7 p,._,df’ / 2/ éMMYL)HU\\

Contact Person: f 25t V] e / Coe 2.

Address:

Laredo, Tx. 7804
Phone Number: : or

Ttem(s) Donated: ‘j} 04,57 ,/,,.—,,54

Expiration Date: 7

Office of Federal Programs
201 Lindenwood Dr. — Laredo, Texas 78045
956 473-6452 - Fax 956 473-6422 — email: estelag@nisd.net



UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
-

Ms. Sandra Alvarez Del Castillo
Executive Director, Campus Intervention

FOR CHILDREN

Board of Trustees September 19, 2011
Judd Gilpin
President . . . . .
Disrict 7 United Independent School District — Parent Involvement Office is making
Juan Roberto Ramirez preparations for the annual Parent Festival. The Festival is scheduled to be held on
Vicgi;rr?gtldsent Saturday, November 5, 2011 at United South High School.
R'Card";':‘fr'g;;;dﬂguez We are inviting our corporate friends to join us in our efforts by contributing
District 2 merchandise, gift certificates or other donations towards providing incentives to the
Ricarde Molina, Sr. par ents.
Parliamentarian
District 1 .
" We hope we can count on your help. Please call the Parent Involvement Office in
P oS order to schedule a time that we may pick up your donation. Thank you in advance
District 3 for your support.
Juan Antonic Molina, Jr.
{I:il:tﬂ?te:; If you have any questions or wish to schedule a time to pick up your donation please

call me at 473-6452.
Javier Montemayar, Jr.
Member

District 3 Sincerely,

Campus Intervention Coordinator/Parental Involvement

Business/Cofporation: |t e<s L eqvel n3 Qem%qf
Contact Person: Mid Moredy S

Address: 6,(\ \% ,p«\er’rb AVWJ

) Laredo, Tx. 7804 °
Phone Number: _ <1} &1 6.4, or

Roberto J. Santos
Superintendent

Item(s) Donated: 1O "Pul-wfw}/ Seestgn %‘2_0 o. v
Expiration Date: HG} 31 , 2010

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219 4410 State Hwy 359 — Laredo, Texas 78043

Facsimile: {956) 728-8691 956 473-6452 - Fax 956 473-2094 — email: estelag@uisd.net




FOR CHILOEEN

Board of Trustees

Juechd- Gk
‘President
District:#

Juary Robeite Ramirez
Vice Frﬁidﬁnt
Distrct:6

RicardoRicK” Rodriguez
Seoretary
- Distpger 2

Rugarda Moilna, Sr,
Parllarmentarian
District 1

Pat Campes
Membér
Ristrict 3

Juan Antonid Malina, Ir:
‘Member
pistrict4

Javier Montemayor, Jr.
Member
Digtrict 5

‘Roheite ], Santos
Superintendent

201 Linderwaad Brive:
Lareds, Texas 78045
Phone!{856) 4736219
Facsiifle: (956) 728 8651

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Ms. Saridra Alvarez Del Castillo.
Executive Director, Campus Intervention

September 19, 2011

United Independent School District — Parent Involvement Office is making
preparations for the annual Parent Festival. The Festival is scheduled tobe held on
Saturday, November 5, 2011 at United:South High School.

‘We are inviting 6ur corporate friends to Jjoinvs in our etforts by contributing

merchandise, gift certificates or other donations towards providing incentives to the
parents.

We hope we:can caunt on j/our help P’Ieasc Gall the Parent Inmlvement Oiﬁce in

for y@ur support

I you have any questions or wish to scheilule atithe:to- pick up your denation please

Sincere']y,

ZCampus Interventlon Co ordmator!Parental Involvement

AT LR R R -.l,l-l.llIlll_l LH] l-l-'_l:l-lll-l RN AR RN NN illlll‘l:I'.ll=

Business/Corporation: __La PosadaHotel

Contact Person: _Hector Gareia

Address: 1000 Zaragoza Street.
Laredo, Tx. 78040
Phorie Number: _(956) 7221701

Ttem(s) Donated: _Weekend Stay Vo lwd @ 300"

Expiration Date: _October 28, 2012

l'l_illliﬂll-ll'-l-_i.-.‘ll.‘l'I‘l'l.-l‘!lll:l'.lEl.,..‘!i.l':il_"_li--".q'ﬁil'j.l:l!‘i'lllll'iﬂﬂlll‘llll

4410 State Hwy 359 - Laredo; Texas 78043
956.473-6452 - Fax 956:473-2094 ~ email: estelag@uisd net



FOR CHILDREN

UISD Board of Trustees

Pat Campos
President
District 3

Juan Antonio Molina, Jr.
Vice President
District 4

Juan Roberto Ramirez
Secretary
District 6

Ricardo Molina, Sr.
Parllamentarian
District 1

Ricardo Rodriguez
Member
District 2

Willlam B. Johnson
Member
District &

Judd Glipin
Member
District 7

Roberto 1. Santos
Superintendent

Central Office

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Elia M. Juarez
Executive Director of Federal and
State Compensatory Programs

October 11, 2010

United Independent School District — Federal Programs Department is
making preparations for the annual Parent Festival. The Festival is scheduled
to be held on Saturday, November 13, 2010 at United High School (Main
Campus). :

We are inviting our corporate friends to join us in our efforts by contributing
merchandise, gift certificates or other donations towards providing incentives
to the parents.

We hope we can count on your help. Please call the Federal Programs Office )
in order to schedule a time that we may pick up your donation. Thank you in
advance for your support. '

If you have any questions or wish to schedule a time to pick up your donation
please call me or Ms. Belinda Hernandez at 473-6452.

Sincerely, .

%ng@

Federal Programs Coordinator/Parental Involvement

Busiﬁess/Corporation: j ']L—C s j S /f eau.ﬂ%; SL / N
Contact Person: F ern o\,.ﬂ.// o Nao e

Address: /23 V. //,-//S‘, At
Laredo, Tx. 7804 1
Phone Number: G4 727~40120r 935y - 74 -02/=2

N
Item(s)Donated:gea,hé/ /fo,{“gf(c)l 5"’*’“1(& 2 0. oY/

Expiration Date: —

Office of Federal Programs
201 Lindenwood Dr. — Laredo, Texas 78045
956 473-6452 - Fax 956 473-6422 — omail: estelag@uisd.net



